HEERF III - American Rescue Plan (ARP)

In January 2021, as part of the federal government’s American Rescue Plan (ARP), St. Elizabeth
College of Nursing was awarded HEERF III supplemental funds (student portion) in the amount of
$332,688.

As of July 2021, the college declined its full award. The funds will be redistributed to institutions
with greater needs.



